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20/05/2007 

Dave Rado 

From: carl wunsch <cwunsch@ocean.mit.edu> 
To: dave.rado@dsl.pipex.com <dave.rado@dsl.pipex.com> 
Sent: 20 May 2007 17:45 
Subject: RE: last request 

Dave, 
 
In general, since I tried to stay out of the climate wars, I've not  
published extensively on my views. It's mostly a sentence or two 
in a large number of papers saying that the difficulty of observing 
signals should not be taken as showing they are not present. 
 
The nearest I've come to trying to write out a coherent view is 
a chapter in a forthcoming book which I have attached. The book 
is to be published both in French and English sometime soon  
(supposedly). It's a bit long and semi-technical but perhaps addresses  
the issue. Although not yet out, it was written long before the Channel 
4 film was made. 
 
The book is  edited by Jean-Louis FELLOUS and Catherine GAUTIER 
and called "Facing Climate Change Together" and is being published 
by Odile Jacob, Paris. 
 
Carl 


